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In response to the Governor’s press release this morning, the Alabama Sheriffs 
Association wishes to thank Governor Ivey and the members of the Alabama 
Legislature for creating this grant program to partially fill the substantial void in 
our funding created by the passage of the permitless carry bill last year. 
 
We look forward to working with the Governor and Alabama’s leaders in the 
upcoming legislative session to ensure that these funds are permanently 
allocated and sufficient to restore our ability to fulfill our sworn duty to protect 
and serve all of Alabama’s citizens.   
 
 
 
 
            
       Jimmy Lambert 
       Executive Director 
       Alabama Sheriffs Association 
  

 


